
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DONATIONS ARE NOT REQUIRED TO RECEIVE CLOTHING 
 
Stop by the multipurpose room to shop for gently used uniform items at our second annual Wear & 
Share event for the 2017-18 school year.  There is no payment or exchange required. This is just an 
opportunity for families to SHARE their uniform items with other MCS families.   
 
We usually have a good selection of pants, skirts, skorts, and outerwear but we recommend that MCS 
Families purchase new shirts from Lands’ End.  Please be reminded that skorts are allowed for TK-5th 
grade girls only (no skirts) and skirts are allowed for 6th-8th grade girls only (no skorts). 
 
NOTE: Families are encouraged to bring their outgrown uniforms to Wear & Share in the multipurpose 
room on Wednesday (2/7) between 3PM and 4PM or drop them off in the bin located  outside on 
Wednesday (2/7).  
 
For more information or to volunteer, please contact Trisha Nabal at nabal@verizon.net or text 
714.392.4551.  

2018 MCS Uniform Wear & Share 
MCS Multipurpose Room 
Thursday (2/8) 7AM-6PM  
& Friday (2/9) 7AM-6PM 
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